
 

 

 

EMPLOYEE RELATIONS 

6-2-17 

 

 

Members present:  Jerald Ignash, Michelle Beltz, Clint Braun and Mayor Des Jardins 

 

Others present:  Jamie Learman 

 

Meeting called to order at 8:30 a.m. 

 

The committee discussed the Electrical Inspector and Plumbing Inspector employment 

agreements. 

 

The committee was all in favor of offering a $50 per month increase to the Building Inspector 

and the Assessor, for their FY 2018 contracts.  Both agreed to these new contract proposals.  

Council will vote on this matter on June 12. 

 

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:55 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

Jamie Learman, Office Admin./Clerk                                                Jerald Ignash, Chairperson 


